REFLECTIONS OWNERS ASSOCIATION
SPECIAL MEETING

A Special Meeting for the Reflections Owners Association was held on February 19, 2018, on
whether to accept the Spectrum proposal.

It was determined there was a quorum and voting ensued. After consideration by the Board of
Directors, three votes received telephonically were disallowed. Approval for adding Spectrum
television and Internet service to Reflections amenity package passed with 118 votes in favor and

8 votes opposed.
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